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January 22, 2020 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 

On Monday, January 20, 2020, the Board of Trustees approved the following boundary change for 
Ridgemount, which takes effect for September 2020:  

• That students attending Ridgemount, living north of the Lincoln Alexander Parkway, align with 
the Sir Allan MacNab Secondary School boundary.  

• That students attending Ridgemount, living south of the Lincoln Alexander Parkway, align with 
the Nora Frances Henderson Secondary School boundary. 

However, current Grade 8 students who have already arranged to attend a high school under the old 
boundaries have the option of keeping their choice.  

 
We kindly ask that you please indicate below which secondary school your Grade 8 student plans on 
attending in September 2020. 
 
Please return the slip to the school by Monday, January 27. 

If you have any questions about the new boundaries and how it affects your child, please speak with 
your school Principal.    

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Laura Romano 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 
 
 
 

Student’s Name: _______________________________________  
 
Secondary School Attending: ____________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ______________________________________________________ 
 


